
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Legal Notice 

 

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission, at its November 13, 2024 regular meeting, 

recommended approval under C.G.S. 8-24 to Board of Selectmen to create a parking 

area on Stony Rd for the Nathan Hale Greenway. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 19th day of November, 2024. 

 

Thomas Manning 

P&Z Chairman 

 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on November 22, 2024 


